
Dear ANARE WA Members, and their friends,

I have pleasure in inviting you, and family/friends, to the annual Easter ANARE picnic, to be held 
at the lovely rural home of Bruce & Betty Webster.

Where: 124 Casuarina Way, Wanneroo, WA, 6065 (see maps attached)

When: 12:00 to 4:00 pm - Saturday 19th March, 2016

Bring: Your own picnic lunch (food, drinks, nibbles to share), Chairs, hat, sunscreen. (Tea and 
coffee is provided).

No pets please (Bruce has chooks)

Please RSVP by 19 March (with names of guests) so we have some idea of numbers.

Look forward to seeing you all,

Kind regards

Phil Crosby (M04, D04) & Bruce Webster (Macca 55)


